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CONNECTICUT GENERAL PERMITS REISSUANCE

The Connecticut General Permits will expire on August 19, 2021. Activities authorized by these
GPs that have either commenced or are under contract to commence, will have an additional
year from the expiration date to complete the work.

We are working with Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection (CT
DEEP) on a draft document which includes the GP activities and general conditions.

We anticipate posting a public notice during the February/March 2021 timeframe which will
include the draft CT GPs and general conditions.
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